
More information
For information or help with  
completing the survey, call  
Brodie Preston on (03) 9347 1188 
email myvoice@nwmphn.org.au

Are you living, or  
caring for someone 

with dementia?

It’s not always easy to find the services, information 
or support you need, even when you or your loved 
one are first diagnosed. 

You can help us do something about this by  
taking a quick survey. You’ll need only 20-minutes, 
and you’ll go into a draw to win a $200 EFTPOS card.

The survey is about your experience with your  
doctor and what information and support services 
you have found helpful. Were there any that you 
needed, but couldn’t find?

Primary Health Networks in Victoria and Tasmania 
will use this information to help improve the way 
doctors support people with dementia.

Scan the QR  
code to go to  
the SURVEY  
 
or visit 
surveymonkey.com/r/
CLCTPQ2

Go into a draw to 

WIN a $200 
gift voucher
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